
City of Burnaby 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC 
V5G 1M2 

To the kind staff of Burnaby City Hall, 

My name is Steve Sung, and I am one of the head coaches for Moscrop Secondary School's 
badminton team. Due to the hard work and perseverance from our team players, 
we built an incredibly successful 2015 team whom received excellent results during the 2015 BC 
High School Badminton Provincials. On behalf of our entire Moscrop Badminton Team 
we would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank you for 
your generous monetary support. We are excited and look forward to another great season in 
2016. 

Sincerely, 
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Moscrop Secondary's Senior Badminton Team 


